



Salford I Oldham I Bury I Rochdale I North Manchester

School Health Chatsworth House Pilsworth Bury BL9 8RN

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Now that your child has started primary school, there are health teams that can support you and your family.

The School Nursing team can support you and your child with any health concerns you may have, supporting you with bedtime/daytime wetting/soiling concerns, fussy eating, weight management, anxiety support, sleep support, behavioural support and can support you with any medical conditions / care plans your child may have.

Please follow the link below to complete the questionnaire, it is simple and straight forward to complete, you will just need to create a username and password to set up.

https://bur032.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/bury/g/hR2526

Please can this be completed by the 31st of December 2025

Some useful links which may be helpful for your family are:

Night-time wetting advice - https://eric.org.uk/

A good website for sleep advice is - www.thechildrenssleepcharity.org.uk

For behaviour support - https://parents.actionforchildren.org.uk/behaviour/

For helpful tips and advice on supporting children, young people & families to have healthy lifestyles, visit the school Nursing Padlet QR code below:



If you are struggling to complete the questionnaire, please e mail <u>parentsupport@schoolscreener.com</u>

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our service with any queries on the phone number or the e-mail below, where a member of the school nursing team will contact you and help you with your query.

Kind regards
School Health Team
schoolscreenerresponse@srft.nhs.uk

Telephone - 07858685208